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1. How do I know if I qualify for Summer P-EBT?

If you qualify for free and reduced-price school meals in school year 2020-2021, you will be
eligible for Summer P-EBT.

2. When will benefits be issued?

Benefits will be issued in a one-time payment on August 25, 2021. Benefits will be loaded on
your existing EBT card.

3. How much will students/children receive for the summer benefit?

Students will receive benefits of $375 per student to cover the summer period.

4. What if I just completed my application for free and reduced meals at my school?

If you applied after June 30, 2021 and before July 31, 2021, you will receive benefits on August
25, 2021.

5. What if I have a child that is under six years of age? Will they also receive Summer P-EBT
benefits?

Yes, children under the age of six are also eligible for the Summer P-EBT benefit. In order to
receive the benefit, these children must be enrolled in the SNAP program during the summer
months. The benefit will be the same amount of $375 per child and issued on August 25, 2021.
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SUMMER P-EBT BENEFITS

Summer P-EBT benefits will be issued as a one-time, lump sum benefit of $375 on August 25, 2021 
to all children who qualified for free or reduced-price meals during the 2020-2021 school year. 
Learn more.
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